North St. Paul Area Hockey Association

Draft of the November, 2012  Board of Directors Meeting Minutes

Call to Order:
7:00pm, November 14th, 2012 @ NSP Legion
Roll Call:
Steve Czech, Cheryl Ettlinger, Erick Larson, Tim Rieser, Brian Hartman, Lisa Semlak Nicole Wilms, Glenn Osland, Kevin Wold, Julie Barrett, Daryn Lovdokken, Pat Manteuffel, , Jason Stoll, Brian Hartman, Dennis Greeley
Motion to approve November meeting minutes 1st Nicole 2nd Kevin – unanimously approved.


Officers’ Reports:

Secretary (Cheryl Ettlinger)

President (Steve Czech) .  Steve stated that he has gotten questions about student coaches – not students have yet been approved to be on the ice.  Just the coaches.  There is a class students need to go through and they have to sign up through USA hockey.  
2nd Vice President (Erick Larson) -  

1st Vice President (Daryn Lovdokken).  -  
Accountant’s Report (Gary Stadler) –  Gary went over financial statements for the month  explaining costs VS expense.  He also went over the butter braid
Fundraiser.

Treasurer’s Report (Julie Barrett)   - 
Members’ Forum – - 
Director’s Reports:  
 Committee Reports
Ice Scheduler (Dennis Greeley) –
Ways and Means – 
Fundraising   (Nicole Wilms)  - Free hockey day – 8 kids came out for the day and 2 of the 8 signed up.  December 7th is parents night out at Sidewinders
Mite I, II and Advance Mites (Jason) – Jason stated that he met with the managers and discussed the skate with Santa and also the 1st Mite Jamoree.
Squirt (Jason Kuchenmeister) –  Jason asked is NSP hockey would donate a free year of hockey to Castle Elementary for their carnival – or possibly 2 spring league registrations.
Jason made a motion for the board to donate 2 spring league registrations – Glenn 2nd - unanimous
Peewee -
Bantam /Jr. Gold (Pat Manteuffel) –  Ready to go with registration.  Sunday November 8th at Polar.
Manager (Glenn Oslund) –  stated that he needed clarification for the process for reimbursement for coaches.
Equipment  - 
Player/Coach Development/ACE/HEP (Brian Hartmann)  - Brian stated that he moved a few of the Mites up to squirts.  He reached out to Maple Grove / Osseo to see how they did their merger.  He also contacted Todd Snell at Tartan about a possible merger
Volunteer – (Lisa Semlak)  - Lisa stated that she has just about all the hours filled that she has hours for.
Registration (Christy Loida) – Christy stated that she needs clarification on who should be copied on the emails that come in.  
She stated that she just about has everyones background checks..  She still needs a list of locker room moniters.

Tournaments (Tania Mulvaney). – Tania stated that a PeeWee got injured and the family was wondering if they could get their money back.
The tournament is not full – 5 Pee Wee C teams signed up and just one team for the Bantams.  Tania was wondering if we should cancel it or advertise it more.

Girls Coordinator –(Kevin Wold) –   Kevin stated that the skate with Polars is coming up.  As of right now there are 41 north girls in the program from 8u – 14U.   All the girls teams are going well.
Senior Advisor (Rich Hellquist)
Election Committee –
Concessions ( Tim Rieser)  -   Tim stated that concessions are operating great!  The challenge is when ringing out at night the reports are a bit off.
Old Business
New Business:  
Meeting adjournment – 8:15pm –Dennis 2nd by Nicole
Respectfully Submitted by,
Cheryl Ettlinger
